

Tiffany Harris Communications Director <u>Tiffany@nwmar.com</u> O. 662-449-3553

2795 Hwy 51, Nesbit, MS 38651

662.449.3553

info@nwmar.com

www.nwmar.com

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE February 14, 2017

## NWMS REALTORS® visit the MS Capitol in Jackson.

Members of the Northwest Mississippi Association of REALTORS® traveled to Jackson, MS to speak with policymakers about issues impacting the housing market. The meeting took place at an event organized by the Mississippi Association of REALTORS®. The event, **REALTOR® Day at Capitol**, is held annually at the state Capitol located in Jackson, MS. During the event, REALTORS® came together across the state to meet face to face with politicians, legislators and representatives from house and senate. Some of the special guests included Gov. Phil Bryant and Lt. Gov. Tate Reeves addressed all the REALTORS® in an open forum.

NWMAR had the pleasure to meet with fellow REALTORS® and politicians to discuss progressive change of both parties collaborating. NWMAR met with local representatives about various topics concerning the market in Mississippi including Southaven's Penny for Your Parks. **Penny for Your Parks** which is a tourism tax that help fund current and future parks in Southaven. The association supports the Penny for Your Parks and believes that the tax initiative improves the quality of life across Desoto County through new park developments, tennis courts and a senior center.

Northwest Mississippi Association of REALTORS® is a part of one the largest and influential trade organizations in the state, locally representing over 900 members involved in all aspects of the real estate profession. To learn more about NWMAR, visit our website at www.nwmar.com.

###









